DATE: September 15, 2023

MEMO TO: Post Commanders, Unit Presidents, and SAL Commanders

FROM: Tony Sherrill, Chairman Drug and Alcohol Abuse Committee

SUBJECT: Scrapbook Contest of Drug and Alcohol Newspaper Articles

The Drug and Alcohol Abuse Committee is inviting everyone to participate in a Scrapbook Contest of drug and alcohol articles which will help everyone in the posts and units to realize the extent of this problem in your town and county.

The winner of this contest will receive a plaque in recognition of their efforts. All scrapbooks will be returned and will be eligible for re-entry the next year containing all previous and new articles added since the last contest.

RULES

- 1. Appropriate Binder Scrapbook may be used.
- 2. Scrapbooks must be presented to the Drug and Alcohol Abuse Committee at the Mid-Winter Conference (2024) for evaluation. All scrapbooks will be returned by the end of the day.
- 3. The winner will be announced and a plaque presented at the June Convention.
- 4. The contest will start on **July 1, 2023**. All entries should contain articles after this date. Articles before this date are perfectly acceptable.

For further information, or if you have any questions, please contact Chairman.